
 

 

Circular No. P-13/24           Date:  04.07.2024 

 

DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL 
                                                  BRS NAGAR, LUDHIANA 
 

 

Dear Parents 

Namaskar! 
 

 

In continuation with the previous circular no. P-12/24 dated 27.06.2024, I wish to                        

share with you that the work of installation of air conditioners in the classrooms and                 

other indoor areas has been completed. Now, the work of new electric wiring for                           

this project is going on in full swing, and it is hoped that with the grace of God, we shall               

be able to switch on the ACs in the coming week. 

 

We  appreciate  your  support  and  seek  a  little  more  patience  from  your  end. 

 
Educationally Yours 

 

 
(J.K. Sidhu) 

Principal 

 
 

 

 

  


